
 

 

       
 

 

              

Present: 

Trustees – Rick Chandler, Chair; Anne Bickford 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:05 PM.   The minutes from August 3rd were read 

and approved. 

 

Old Business:    

• Rick Chandler and Sexton Bowne took care of the Cheney burial on August 19th. 

• Brenda Greene was unable to meet with Rick Chandler as planned.  However, 

they did speak on the phone and Greene’s questions about the lots was resolved. 

• Debbie and Dennis Wright spoke with Linda (Executor) and secured the 

permission for burial of Raymond Charles. 

• Brico has started repairing the Maplewood Wall. 

• Peter Merkes was buried August 10, 2017 in Mills Cemetery. 

• Anne Bickford provided information received from Robert Perry, owner of 

Topographix, regarding Ground Penetrating Radar. 

 

New Business: 

• Reviewed and approved most recent mowing bill from Poulin – ($460). 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:00 PM.   

The next regular meeting is scheduled for October 5, 2017 at 4:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Anne Bickford 

Cemetery Trustee / Secretary 
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